
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

H S A

Sign up sheet 
Info on bottom of page

Name:Arora___________________ 
 
Nationality:British__________________ 
 
Gender: female/male 
 
Grade: 9th/10th/11th/12th 
 
Abnormality:wings, halo,  psychic powers, 
levitate about 9 inches 
_________________________ 
 
 
Extra info: fallen angel hiding from god| 
has a gf named Zero| She/her| has a pet 
cat named Julie|_________________________ 
 
_____________________________________ 

HSA stands for high school for Abnormals. A 
little thing I started a while ago in my 
previous account. Basically a school for kids 
with like weird powers or abilities beyond 
human comprehension. Or it could just be that 
they were born with a tail or something. 
Anything weird or cool you want to put on your 
new character. It’s kind of like the school 
from Wednesday but I created this waaaaaay 
before that was even thought of. It’s also 
some what a role-play of some sort. But how it 
will work is I will continue making comics and 
you might see your OC in one of them. And you 
can make your own comics too!! It’s a 
interactive thing. Your imagination is the 
limit. I hope those who have never done this 
enjoy! And those who have I hope you enjoy it 
again!


